
6/12/17
Dear Room 10 and 11 parents,

For this year’s Christmas Concert, our theme is A Kiwi Christmas. 

Room 10 &11 costumes.

Girls:
- Santa hat
- Red shorts
- Green tops
- Jandals 

Boys:
- Santa hat
- Green shorts
- Red tops
- Jandals

(please have a hunt through your child’s wardrobe for their costume)

Please send any spare Santa hats to school with your child’s name on it.
Do you have a beach umbrella and chair at home that we can borrow for the night?

 We are going to make exciting Nativity Scenes next week with salt dough. Please send any spare 
shoe boxes to school.

Please send big plastic bags to school, so that we can send home your child’s artwork from this 
year.

We hope you are having a lovely lead-up to Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all next 
Thursday 14th of December!

Kind regards,
Ilse Lock and Isabella Clapham

 


